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February 6, 2024 

 

Mark Wong 

Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health Operations 

U.S. Department of Health & Human Services 

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 

90 Seventh Street, Suite 5-300 (SW) 

San Francisco, CA 94103-6707 

 

RE: Arizona SPA #21-0010, DSH Pool 4 

 

Dear Mr. Wong, 

 

This letter serves as Arizona’s official request to withdraw State Plan Amendment (SPA) #21-0010, DSH 

Pool 4, which is no longer needed because the State is not reallocating the Pool 4 fund for FFY 2021 and 

FFY 2022.  

 

If any additional information is needed or if there are further questions about this withdrawal, please 

contact Maxwell Seifer at 602-417-4722. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Alex Demyan 

Assistant Director  

Arizona Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS) 


